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Dear Examiner

I am writing on behalf of Campaign for National Parks (Unique Reference number: 20029526) to

endorse CPRE PDSY’s procedural deadline submission for issue specific hearings on the DCO for

the A57 Link Roads Scheme (TR010034).

Yours sincerely
Ruth
 
 
Ruth Bradshaw
Policy and Research Manager
Campaign for National Parks
7–14 Great Dover Street
London
SE1 4YR
 
Tel:  
Email 
 
I work part-time, usually Monday to Wednesday.
 
P.S. We have moved. Please take note of our new office address above and change it in your
records.
 
www.cnp.org.uk
 
Registered Charity (No. 295336) and Company Limited by Guarantee in England and Wales
(No.2045556)
Registered office at 7 - 14 Great Dover Street, London SE1 4YR
 
Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and LinkedIn 

Please note that as I am working from home during the current COVID-19 lockdown, it is best to
contact me by email rather than by phone.
 




